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Chair and committee members 

 

After looking up these devices that monitor and alert for vaping. Wiring in a system 

sounds expensive, the other units that are wireless seem they would or could be 

disabled. 

I think more thought needs to go into the cost and how to fund these devices before 

you order schools to install them. 


